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COMMUNICATION WITH PARENTS/GUARDIANS 

TUSD:  Adopted: 6/23/98 

The Governing Board encourages parental involvement, which contributes greatly to 
student achievement and conduct, through frequent communication between 
parents/guardian and teachers by means of parent-teacher conferences, class newsletters, 
mail, telephone, electronic communication and school visits by parents/guardians. 
 
Reporting to Parents 
 
The governing board believes that good communication between parent and teacher is 
important in the educational process. 
 
As part of this communication, teachers shall send progress reports to parents/guardians 
at regular intervals and shall encourage parents/guardians to communicate any concerns 
to the teacher. 
 
Students who are on an individualized education program are evaluated regularly, and the 
evaluations shall be communicated to the parents according to the regulations of the 
special education service region. 
 
Parent-Teacher Conferences 
 
Parent-teacher conferences are deemed a valuable communication tool. District wide 
parent-teacher conferences shall be scheduled in compliance with existing contract 
language. 
 
Legal Reference: 
 

EDUCATION CODE: 
49066 Grades:  finalization; physical education class 
49067 Regulations regarding pupil’s achievement 
49069 Absolute right to access (parents’ right to student 

records) 
51216 Pupil proficiency; assessment; conference to further 

pupil’s progress; instruction in basic skill for pupil not 
demonstrating sufficient progress 

 


